
From: Becky Steinbruner
To: Doug Aumack
Cc: Carey Pico; Scalia, Melissa@CALFIRE
Subject: Re: Santa Cruz LAFCO to Consider Hiring Consultants to Assist with Fire Dept. Consolidation Assessments re: CSA

48 and CSA 4
Date: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 11:50:40 AM

Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution.

Hi, Doug,
I apologize.  That link is a hyperlink from the main agenda item.
Here is the link to the agenda.  You can click on the hyperlinks for both Items 6b and 6c, as the
Commission approved both recommendations that regard CSA 48 and CSA 4 business.

https://www.santacruzlafco.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/0.0-March-2022-Agenda_Hyperlink.pdf

During this morning's meeting, I requested LAFCO keep County Fire Dept. Advisory Commission
apprised regarding the issue.

I hope it will be on the next FDAC agenda as well.

Sincerely,
Becky
On Wednesday, March 2, 2022, 11:20:20 AM PST, Doug Aumack <fdacaumack@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Becky, that link failed for me. Can you see if it works for you?

Thanks, Doug

On Wed, 2 Mar 2022 at 08:55, Becky Steinbruner <ki6tkb@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear County Fire Dept. Commissioners and Staff,
I am writing to share information with you regarding today's Santa Cruz County LAFCO Agenda Item 6b
for hiring outside consultants to assist with CSA 48 and CSA 4 consolidation financial assessments.  
https://www.santacruzlafco.orgntent/uploads/2022/02/6b.0-Fire-RFP-Staff-Report_Hyperlink.pdf/wp-co

Please bring this information to the full FDAC at your next meeting for public discussion.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Becky Steinbruner

-- 
Doug Aumack (408) 640-1239
Santa Cruz County Fire
Fire Department Advisory Commission
PO Drawer F-2, Felton, CA 95018

mailto:ki6tkb@yahoo.com
mailto:fdacaumack@gmail.com
mailto:carey.pico@yahoo.com
mailto:Melissa.Scalia@fire.ca.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.santacruzlafco.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2022%2F02%2F0.0-March-2022-Agenda_Hyperlink.pdf&data=04%7C01%7Cmelissa.scalia%40fire.ca.gov%7C4d5ea5565261479b7b6508d9fc85db02%7C447a4ca05405454dad68c98a520261f8%7C1%7C0%7C637818474398561490%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=oBYN%2B%2FcyRZZRbmPiKrDxs8jBCxBypXrnZLQCi61SPQQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ki6tkb@yahoo.com
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.santacruzlafco.orgntent%2Fuploads%2F2022%2F02%2F6b.0-Fire-RFP-Staff-Report_Hyperlink.pdf%2Fwp-co&data=04%7C01%7Cmelissa.scalia%40fire.ca.gov%7C4d5ea5565261479b7b6508d9fc85db02%7C447a4ca05405454dad68c98a520261f8%7C1%7C0%7C637818474398561490%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=CEu6MSN%2F9tj1Bjj4JAzXpn%2BU4Lo3AREt%2BwjfMTTIA8c%3D&reserved=0

